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here else can you meet 

more people in a single 

activity than on the dance 

floor? Gwendolyn Glenn will 

be teaching Foxtrot on August 

9th and Mike Recant will be 

the DJ. Bring your friends and 

come join the fun!   

 

Everyone had a good time on July 

12, 2014, with Sandy Yeon 

teaching the Merengue! You just 

have to love that girl, she’s fun, 

zany and will keep you laughing 

throughout the night! Not to 

mention she’s a fabulous teacher. 

We look forward to having her 

back with us again for more 

lessons.  

 

 
 

We would also like to send a 

special thanks to Randy 

Goodfellow who was the DJ at the 

dance; he does a fantastic job with 

the music. 

 

 

It’s been a busy month for the 

USA Dance Tri-Cities Chapter. 

We started a series of 4 weekly 

consecutive classes beginning on 

July 10, 2014, at the Boys and 

Girls Club in Hopewell, VA. 

Gwendolyn Glenn, Instructor and 

Owner of “Dance in Class 

Richmond” and Jeff Dewey, 

Assistant Instructor have been 

teaching these classes.   Assisting 

from the chapter are: Ruth 

Wilbourne, Emma Humrickhouse, 

and John Brooks.  What a great 

opportunity to begin teaching 

ballroom dance, manners, and 

etiquette to such a young group! 

Hopefully, we will have pictures to 

share with you next month. 

 

We have a new Director-at-Large 

for the USA Dance Tri-Cities 

Chapter. Her name is Melody 

Stone. She has volunteered to 

serve on the Board of Directors 

and she is full of wonderful ideas! 

All of our board members are 

working hard behind the scenes 

for upcoming events. Stay tuned 

and we will keep you posted! 
 

 

 

If you can’t get the skeleton out of the 

closet, you’d best take it out and teach it 

to dance. 

- George Bernard Shaw 
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Chapter Dance Schedule: 

 
August 9, 2014 Foxtrot lesson, Instructor 

Gwendolyn Glenn, music Mike Recant 

 

September 13, 2014 Foxtrot lesson, Instructor 

 Gwendolyn Glenn, music Doug McRae 

 

October 11, 2014 Salsa Lesson, Instructor 

 Steve Kirvan,  music Randy Goodfellow 

 

November 8, 2014      Salsa Lesson, Instructor 

 Steve Kirvan,  music Edith Lanning 

 

 December 13, 2014 Holiday Dance – NO lesson;  

 music Doug McRae 

 

The Tri-Cities Chapter is supporting the September 27th  

 “Let’s Go to the Hop” Dance sponsored by  the Prince 

 George County Parks and Recreation Department. 

 $10 Pay at the door.  1100 Old Stage Road, Prince 

George, VA 23875. The proceeds go to  

the American Cancer Society. 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR: 

March 14, 2015   Dance at the Lee Club, Fort Lee 

  Details Coming Soon 

 

 

 

Dancers enjoy refreshments provided by  

The Board of Directors at the July dance 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sandy Yeon’s Merengue Lesson 

 

 
 

 

 

Welcome to new members Jaime and Doris 

Pennington who joined in June  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dancing Feet are Happy Feet! 
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